
SAFETY BEFORE 
CONVENIENCE

NO STOPPING ZONE SAFETY FACTS

WHAT THIS SIGN MEANS:

BACK TO SCHOOL

Areas designated as NO STOPPING near school zones
are installed for the safety of all children and parents.

The halting of the vehicle, even momentarily, whether occupied 
or not, except when necessary to avoid conflict with other traffic 
or in compliance with the directions of a Police Officer or a traffic 
control sign or signal, is prohibited.

Vehicles stopping, even  
momentarily, can quickly create a  

dangerous environment for children  
as they exit vehicles & become  

difficult to see around cars/trucks.

Please be aware, pick up & drop off 
times at schools, result in very high  
traffic volumes in short amounts of 

time. Increasing the risk of an  
accident or injury.

Vehicles identified in a  
No Stopping zone will result in an  

immediate ticket being issued.

In the attempt to leave the area  
before receiving the infraction,  
motorists are not watching for  

pedestrians or other motor vehicles 
which increases the possibility of  

injury to children & the public.

As a result of changes to Provincial 
legislations for the issuance of parking 
infractions, vehicles repeatedly spotted 
in restricted areas & are driving away 
before the ticket can be handed out, 

will receive the ticket through the mail.

To avoid potential safety hazards &  
receiving any parking penalty notices, 
please take a few extra moments to 
find safer parking outside of posted 
restricted areas when dropping off & 

picking up your child/children.

Stopping Fine - $66.00	 Ontario Highway Traffic Act


